
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                    March 7, 2019 
 

Centennial Theatre presents A Tribute to Aretha Franklin  
Friday, April 5, 2019 at 7:30 pm 

 
North Vancouver, BC - Aretha Franklin, the undisputed ‘Queen of Soul’ passed away last year 
after an amazing career spanning over six decades. From her origins as a teenage gospel 
star to international respect and admiration as one of the giants of gospel infused soul 
music, Aretha left us with a powerful legacy of timeless classics.  
 

 
 
Performing all of Aretha’s hits including “Respect”, “Chain of Fools”, “Natural Woman” and 
many more, the Siobhan Walsh Group will take you on an exciting journey through the 
music of the late great American singer to a place where music meets the soul. With the 
powerhouse vocals of Siobhan Walsh, backed by a two piece horn section, backup vocalists, 
and a rhythm section made up of some of Vancouver’s finest musicians this ‘Tribute to 
Aretha Franklin’ will be performed with inspired passion and authenticity, transporting the 
audience back in time for a memorable concert experience. 
 

Tickets $37/$32 - CT Box Office 604 984 4484 tickets.centennialtheatre.com 
Centennial Theatre is located at 2300 Lonsdale Avenue North Vancouver, BC V7M 3L1 

-30-  
Centennial Theatre Contact: Kristin Fraser, email: kristin.fraser@nvrc.ca  ph. 604.983.6450 
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